South Derbyshire Local Strategic Partnership

Board Meeting Thursday 15t January 2004

Agenda Item 9

Derbyshire Dales and South Derbyshire PCT — Annual Report

All Directors of Public Health are expected to produce an annual report for their PCT.

Annual reports are an important vehicle for informing local people about the health of their
community as well as providing necessary information for decision makers in local heailth
services and authorities on health gaps and priorities.

This annual report details some of the key issues affecting the health of the PCT population
and what is currently happening in the PCT to improve health. It sets the agenda to reduce
health inequalities and promote action in partnership for better health. A presentation of the
report will be given at the meeting.



